
 

 

 

 

 

Barcelos, 08th of May 2024. 
 
 
 

 

INVITATION 
 
 
 

 

To whom it may concern, 
 

 
We would like to declare that ……………………, IT Department of Firat University, Turkey, has been 

formally invited by the Polytechnic Institute of Cávado and Ave (IPCA), Portugal within the Erasmus+ 

Programme, from the 19th to the 20th of September, 2024. 

 

The topics to be covered are: Information systems used in universities. The objectives of this visit 

include introducing both institutions, organizing working meetings to share current practices and 

targeting potential collaborations. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you need further information 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

International Office Director 

Erasmus+ Istitutional Coordinator 


